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 I write in support of HB 3190 and urge you to pass this bill. It's urgent that the 

legislature restore this excellent program that invests in Oregon's historic properties 

and ensures they will be properly renovated and maintained.  Historic commercial 

buildings give our towns and cities so much of their unique character, yet without 

government support, market forces will lead to their disappearance. As an additional 

bonus, HB 3190 will boost housing production in vacant and under-used upper floors 

of commercial buildings.  This would help dozens of communities across our state.  

Thank you for caring about Oregon's heritage and its current and future legacy! 


